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Bearing Arms for His Majesty Jun 19 2021 This study uses the
participation of free colored men, whether mulatos, pardos, or morenos
(i.e., Afro-Spaniards, Afro-Indians, or "pure blacks"), in New Spain's
militias as a prism for examining race relations, racial identity,
racial categorization, and issues of social mobility for racially
stigmatized groups in colonial Mexico. By 1793, nearly 10 percent of
New Spain's population was made up of people who could trace some
African ancestry—people subject to more legal disabilities and social
discrimination than mestizos, who in turn fell below white creoles,
who in turn fell below the Spanish-born, in the stratified and castelike society of colonial Spanish America. The originality of this
study lies in approaching race via a single, important institution,
the military, rather than via abstractions or examples taken from
particular regions or single runs of legal documents. By exploring the
lives of tens of thousands of part-time and full-time free colored
soldiers, who served the colony as volunteers or conscripts, and by
adopting a multi-regional approach, the author is able not only to
show how military institutions evolved with reference to race and vice
versa, but to do so in a manner that reveals discontinuities and
regional differences as well as historical trends. He also is able to
examine black lives beyond the institution of slavery and to achieve a
more nuanced impression of the meaning of freedom in colonial times.
From the 1550s on, free colored forces figured prominently in the
colony's military forces, and units of free colored soldiers evolved
with increasing autonomy in the seventeenth and eighteenth centuries.
The author concludes, however, that the Bourbon reforms of the
1760s—which clearly expanded the military establishment and the role
of Spanish soldiers born in the New World—came at the expense of free
colored companies, which experienced a reduction in both numbers and
institutional privileges.
Pueblo Indians and Spanish Colonial Authority in Eighteenth-Century
New Mexico Jun 27 2019 "Pueblo Indians and Spanish Colonial Authority
in Eighteenth-Century New Mexico investigates the tactics that Pueblo
Indians used to negotiate Spanish colonization and the ways in which
the negotiation of colonial power impacted Pueblo individuals and
communities"--Provided by publisher.
New Mexico Spanish and Mexican Colonial Censuses Nov 05 2022
Dangerous Speech Aug 29 2019 Dangerous Speech is the first systematic
treatment of blasphemous speech in colonial Mexico. This engaging

social history examines the representation of blasphemy as a sin and a
crime, and its repression by the Spanish Inquisition. The Spanish
colonists viewed blasphemy not only as an insult against God but also
as a dangerous misrepresentation of the deity, which could call down
his wrath in a ruinous assault on the imperial enterprise. Why then,
asks Villa-Flores, did Spaniards dare to blaspheme? Having mined the
period's moral literature--philosophical works as well as royal
decrees and Inquisition treatises and trial records in Spanish,
Mexican, and U.S. archives and research libraries--Villa-Flores deftly
interweaves images of daily life in colonial Mexico with vivid
descriptions of human interactions to illustrate the complexity of a
culture profoundly influenced by the Catholic Church. In entertaining
and sometimes horrifying vignettes, the reader comes face to face with
individuals who used language to assert or manipulate their identities
within that repressive society. Villa-Flores offers an innovative
interpretation of the social uses of blasphemous speech by focusing on
specific groups--conquistadors, Spanish settlers, Spanish women, and
slaves of both genders--as a lens to examine race, class, and gender
relations in colonial Mexico. He finds that multiple motivations led
people to resort to blasphemy through a gamut of practices ranging
from catharsis and gender self-fashioning to religious rejection and
active resistance. Dangerous Speech is a valuable resource for
students and scholars of colonialism, the social history of language,
Mexican history, and the changing relations of gender, class, and
ethnicity in colonial Latin America.
The Spanish Colonial Settlement Landscapes of New Mexico, 1598-1680
Aug 02 2022 Presented for the first time is a detailed picture of the
Spanish settlement landscape of New Mexico during the period from the
beginning of colonization in 1598 up to 1680.
Spanish Pathways May 19 2021 His original research and unique
insights transform New Mexico's colonial history into an engaging
story of real people and the real events that shaped their lives - a
true journey of discovery. Simmons finds in the commonplace moments of
everyday life ways to place the reader fully within the realities of
the past.
New Mexico, Spanish & Mexican Colonial Censuses, 1790, 1823, 1845 Jul
01 2022
A Companion to Mexican History and Culture Dec 02 2019 A Companion to
Mexican History and Culture features 40 essays contributed by
international scholars that incorporate ethnic, gender, environmental,
and cultural studies to reveal a richer portrait of the Mexican
experience, from the earliest peoples to the present. Features the
latest scholarship on Mexican history and culture by an array of
international scholars Essays are separated into sections on the four
major chronological eras Discusses recent historical interpretations
with critical historiographical sources, and is enriched by cultural

analysis, ethnic and gender studies, and visual evidence The first
volume to incorporate a discussion of popular music in political
analysis This book is the receipient of the 2013 Michael C. Meyer
Special Recognition Award from the Rocky Mountain Conference on Latin
American Studies.
Spanish Colonial Fortifications in North America 1565–1822 Mar 17
2021 To maintain its imperial power in America, Spain built
fortifications across the width of the continent. These outposts were
established along Spanish borders from the late sixteenth century
onwards to defend its interests against rival European powers and to
suppress uprisings of the Native Americans and local population. By
the eighteenth century, Spain's defenses spread from the northern area
of the Gulf of Mexico through to California. Some of these imperial
fortifications, such as the Alamo, played key roles in conflicts
including the American Revolution and the Texan War of Independence.
This book provides a cogent analysis of Spain's defensive network at
the height of the country's imperial strength on the American
continent.
Transcending Conquest Oct 04 2022 Columbus arrived on North American
shores in 1492, and Cortés had replaced Moctezuma, the Aztec Nahua
emperor, as the major figurehead in central Mexico by 1521. Five
centuries later, the convergence of “old” and “new” worlds and the
consequences of colonization continue to fascinate and horrify us. In
Transcending Conquest, Stephanie Wood uses Nahuatl writings and
illustrations to reveal Nahua perspectives on Spanish colonial
occupation of the Western Hemisphere. Mesoamerican peoples have a
strong tradition of pictorial record keeping, and out of respect for
this tradition, Wood examines multiple examples of pictorial imagery
to explore how Native manuscripts have depicted the European invader
and colonizer. She has combed national and provincial archives in
Mexico and visited some of the Nahua communities of central Mexico to
collect and translate Native texts. Analyzing and interpreting changes
in indigenous views and attitudes throughout three hundred years of
foreign rule, Wood considers variations in perspectives--between the
indigenous elite and the laboring classes, and between those who
resisted and those who allied themselves with the European intruders.
Transcending Conquest goes beyond the familiar voices recorded by
scribes in central colonial Mexico and the Spanish conquerors to
include indigenous views from the outlying Mesoamerican provinces and
to explore Native historical narratives from the sixteenth through the
eighteenth century. Wood explores how evolving sentiments in
indigenous communities about increasing competition for resources
ultimately resulted in an anti-Spanish discourse, a trend largely
overlooked by scholars--until now. Transcending Conquest takes us
beyond the romantic focus on the deeds of the Spanish conqueror to
show how the so-called “conquest” was limited by the ways that Native

peoples and their descendants reshaped the historical narrative to
better suit their memories, identities, and visions of the future.
Death and Dying in Colonial Spanish America May 31 2022 When the
Spanish colonized the Americas, they brought many cultural beliefs and
practices with them, not the least of which involved death and dying.
The essays in this volume explore the resulting intersections of
cultures through recent scholarship related to death and dying in
colonial Spanish America between the sixteenth and eighteenth
centuries. The authors address such important questions as: What were
the relationships between the worlds of the living and the dead? How
were these relationships sustained not just through religious dogma
and rituals but also through everyday practices? How was unnatural
death defined within different population strata? How did demo-graphic
and cultural changes affect mourning? The variety of sources uncovered
in the authorsÕ original archival research suggests the wide diversity
of topics and approaches they employ: Nahua annals, Spanish
chronicles, Inquisition case records, documents on land disputes,
sermons, images, and death registers. Geographically, the range of
research focuses on the viceroyalties of New Spain, Peru, and New
Granada. The resulting recordsÑboth documentary and
archaeologicalÑoffer us a variety of vantage points from which to view
each of these cultural groups as they came into contact with others.
Much less tied to modern national boundaries or old imperial ones, the
many facets of the new historical research exploring the topic of
death demonstrate that no attitudes or practices can be considered
either ÒWesternÓ or universal.
bk.I. Boundaries [etc.] Population, Productions, Spanish colonial
system. bk.II. [The wars of independence] bk.III. Government, Navy and
army, Religion, Revenue, Trade. Appendix of documents 1809-21.
Particulars of a journey from Altamira to Catorce, by Robert Phillips.
Account of the province of Texas, by General Wavel. Notes on the state
of Sonora and Cinaloa, by Colonel Bourne Oct 31 2019
Spanish New Mexico: Hispanic arts in the twentieth century Mar 29
2022 Founded in 1925 in Santa Fe, the Spanish Colonial Arts Society
has become central to the collection and promotion of traditional
Hispanic arts in New Mexico. Its extraordinary collection of some
twenty-five hundred objects, both secular and religious, comprises the
finest of its kind. Serving as the Society's 'museum on paper' this
exceptional two-volume set includes vividly illustrated essays on New
World santos, furniture, straw appliqué, tinwork, and textiles. Essays
on historical arts, the revival period, Spanish Market, and
contemporary masters of traditional Spanish arts record the
development of this historic collection from the early Spanish New
Mexicans to today's working craftsman. Books with slipcase.
Spanish-Colonial Architecture in the United States Sep 22 2021
Classic study by noted authority traces Spanish architectural

influence in Florida, the Gulf Coast, Texas, New Mexico, Arizona, and
California. 195 photographs and 50 measured drawings.
Saints and Citizens Jul 29 2019 Saints and Citizens is a bold new
excavation of the history of Indigenous people in California in the
late eighteenth and nineteenth centuries, showing how the missions
became sites of their authority, memory, and identity. Shining a
forensic eye on colonial encounters in Chumash, Luiseño, and Yokuts
territories, Lisbeth Haas depicts how native painters incorporated
their cultural iconography in mission painting and how leaders
harnessed new knowledge for control in other ways. Through her
portrayal of highly varied societies, she explores the politics of
Indigenous citizenship in the independent Mexican nation through
events such as the Chumash War of 1824, native emancipation after
1826, and the political pursuit of Indigenous rights and land through
1848.
The History of Philosophy in Colonial Mexico Oct 12 2020 Colonial
Mexico represents a period of enduring philosophical importance. In
areas of contemporary interest, such as semiotics, ontology, and
logic, the work of Hispanic philosophers provides a valuable resource.
This book presents a study of philosophical activity in Mexico from
1500 to 1800.
Conexiones Aug 22 2021 Presents the life and wood carvings of Navajo
medicine man Charlie Willeto.
The Yaquis and the Empire Sep 03 2022 This important new book on the
Yaqui people of the north Mexican state of Sonora examines the history
of Yaqui-Spanish interactions from first contact in 1533 through
Mexican independence in 1821. The Yaquis and the Empire is the first
major publication to deal with the colonial history of the Yaqui
people in more than thirty years and presents a finely wrought
portrait of the colonial experience of the indigenous peoples of
Mexico's Yaqui River Valley. In examining native engagement with the
forces of the Spanish empire, Raphael Brewster Folsom identifies three
ironies that emerged from the dynamic and ambiguous relationship of
the Yaquis and their conquerors: the strategic use by the Yaquis of
both resistance and collaboration; the intertwined roles of violence
and negotiation in the colonial pact; and the surprising ability of
the imperial power to remain effective despite its general weakness.
Published in Cooperation with the William P. Clements Center for
Southwest Studies, Southern Methodist University
Cerámica Y Cultura Mar 05 2020 By examining both historic and
contemporary examples, the editors move discussion of the enameled
earthenware known as mayA3lica beyond its stylistic merits in order to
understand it in historic and cultural context. It places the ceramics
in history and daily life, illustrating their place in trade and
economics.
Southwestern Colonial Ironwork Sep 30 2019 A survey of the full range

of ornamental and utilitarian ironwork used and made by Spanish
colonial people in California, Arizona, New Mexico and Texas.
Social Assistance and Bureaucratic Politics Sep 10 2020
Spanish Colonial Women and the Law (English Edition) Oct 24 2021
Women in early 18th century Spanish Colonial New Mexico had rights and
privileges under Spanish law that were not enjoyed by other women in
North America until the late 19th and early 20th century. Women were
considered separate entities under the law and valuable members of
Spanish society. As such, they could own property, inherit in their
own name, and act as court witnesses. In particular they could make
accusations and denunciations to the local alcalde mayor and governor,
which they frequently did. The documents in this book show that
Spanish Colonial women were aware of their rights and took advantage
of them to assert themselves in the struggling communities of the New
Mexican frontier. In the documents, the women are shown making
complaints of theft, physical and verbal abuse by their husbands or
other women, and of non-payment of dowries or other inheritance. Other
documents are included showing men accusing women of misrepresenting
property ownership and dowry payments and of adultery and slander.
Spain was a legalistic society and both women and men used the courts
to settle even minor matters. Because the court proceedings were
written down by a scribe and stored in the archives, many documents
still exist. From these, thirty-one have been selected allowing us to
hear the words of some outspoken Spanish women and the sometimes angry
men, speaking their minds in court about their spouses, lovers of
their spouses, children, and relatives, as well as their land,
livestock and expected inheritance. The documents translated into
English in this book are a small number of the existing documents held
in Santa Fe at the Spanish Archives of New Mexico, at the Bancroft
Library at University of California, the Archivo General de la Nacion
in Mexico City, and elsewhere. A synopsis, editor’s notes, maps, and
biographical notes are provided. The material can be considered a
companion, in part, to Ralph Emerson Twitchell’s 1914 two volumes, The
Spanish Archives of New Mexico, available in new editions from
Sunstone Press. Sunstone Press has also published a Spanish/English
edition both in both hardcover and softcover.
Diversification of Mexican Spanish Nov 24 2021 This book offers a
diversification model of transplanted languages that facilitates the
exploration of external factors and internal changes. The general
context is the New World and the variety that unfolded in the Central
Highlands and the Gulf of Mexico, herein identified as Mexican
Colonial Spanish (MCS). Linguistic corpora provide the evidence of
(re)transmission, diffusion, metalinguistic awareness, and select
focused variants. The tridimensional approach highlights language data
from authentic colonial documents which are connected to sociohistorical reliefs at particular periods or junctions, which explain

language variation and the dynamic outcome leading to change. From the
Second Letter of Hernán Cortés (Seville 1522) to the decades preceding
Mexican Independence (1800-1821) this book examines the variants
transplanted from the peninsular tree into Mesoamerican lands:
leveling of sibilants of late medieval Spanish, direct object (masc.
sing.] pronouns LO and LE, pronouns of address (vos, tu, vuestra
merced plus plurals), imperfect subjunctive endings in -SE and -RA),
and Amerindian loans. Qualitative and quantitative analyses of
variants derived from the peninsular tree show a gradual process of
attrition and recovery due to their saliency in the new soil, where
they were identified with ways of speaking and behaving like Spanish
speakers from the metropolis. The variants analyzed in MCS may appear
in other regions of the Spanish-speaking New World, where change may
have proceeded at varying or similar rates. Additional variants are
classified as optimal residual (e.g. dizque) and popular residual
(e.g. vide). Both types are derived from the medieval peninsular tree,
but the former are vital across regions and social strata while the
latter may be restricted to isolated and / or marginal speech
communities. Each of the ten chapters probes into the pertinent
variants of MCS and the stage of development by century. Qualitative
and quantitative analyses reveal the trails followed by each select
variant from the years of the Second Letter (1520-1522) of Hernán
Cortés to the end of the colonial period. The tridimensional
historical sociolinguistic model offers explanations that shed light
on the multiple causes of change and the outcome that eventually
differentiated peninsular Spanish tree from New World Spanish. Focusedattrition variants were selected because in the process of
transplantation, speakers assigned them a social meaning that
eventually differentiated the European from the Latin American
variety. The core chapters include narratives of both major historical
events (e.g. the conquest of Mexico) and tales related to major
language change and identity change (e.g. the socio-political and
cultural struggles of Spanish speakers born in the New World). The
core chapters also describe the strategies used by prevailing Spanish
speakers to gain new speakers among the indigenous and Afro-Hispanic
populations such as the appropriation of public posts where the need
arose to file documents in both Spanish and Nahuatl, forced and free
labor in agriculture, construction, and the textile industry. The
examples of optimal and popular residual variants illustrate the
trends unfolded during three centuries of colonial life. Many of them
have passed the test of time and have survived in the present Mexican
territory; others are also vital in the U.S. Southwestern states that
once belonged to Mexico. The reader may also identify those that are
used beyond the area of Mexican influence. Residual variants of New
World Spanish not only corroborate the homogeneity of Spanish in the
colonies of the Western Hemisphere but the speech patterns that were

unwrapped by the speakers since the beginning of colonial times:
popular and cultured Spanish point to diglossia in monolingual and
multilingual communities. After one hundred years of study in
linguistics, this book contributes to the advancement of newer
conceptualization of diachrony, which is concerned with the
development and evolution through history. The additional
sociolinguistic dimension offers views of social significant and its
thrilling links to social movements that provoked a radical change of
identity. The amplitude of the diversification model is convenient to
test it in varied contexts where transplantation occurred.
Spanish-colonial Architecture in Mexico Dec 14 2020
A Concise History of Mexico Jan 15 2021 The second edition of this
accessible study of Mexico includes two new features: an examination
of cultural developments since Independence from Spain in 1821 and a
discussion of contemporary issues up to the time of publication.
Several new plates with captions expand the thematic coverage in the
book. The updated edition examines the administration of Vicente Fox,
who came to power with the elections of 2000. The new sections
reinforce the importance of Mexico's long and disparate history, from
the Precolumbian era onwards, in shaping the country as it is today.
This Concise History looks at Mexico from political, economic and
cultural perspectives, and tackles controversial themes such as the
impact of the Spanish Conquest and the struggle to establish an
independent Mexico. A broad range of readers interested in the modernday Americas should find here a helpful introduction to this vibrant
and dynamic North-American society.
Cambios Jan 27 2022
The Franciscans in Colonial Mexico Aug 10 2020 Generations of
scholars have studied the multifaceted experiences of the Franciscans
in Mexico and how the Franciscan order shaped New Spain and the early
Mexican republic. Recent scholarship has given long-overdue attention
to the evangelized natives. Most of these works focus on a specific
region or period, or on a particular aspect of Franciscan ministries
in New Spain. A comprehensive account of the Franciscans in Mexico
over the long term has been missing, until now. This book analyzes the
Franciscans' engagement with native peoples, creole populations, the
viceregal authorities, and the Spanish empire as a whole in order to
offer a broad picture of Catholic evangelization in North America
while keeping the Franciscans at the center of the story. Published in
2021, during commemoration of the quincentenary of the Spanish--and
thus the Franciscan--presence in Mexico, the book brings together the
research of junior and senior scholars from Mexico, Spain, and the
United States on the long-enduring and far-reaching Franciscan
presence in Mexico.
California Colonial Nov 12 2020 The drama and beauty of historic
homes in California are studied and displayed here in a deeply

researched text and over 350 stunning colour and over 50 black and
white photographs. Southern California's Spanish Revival monuments are
pictured here-such as Hearst Castle at San Simeon, the Adamson House
in Malibu, Casa del Herrero in Montecito. You will enjoy Rancho
Revival landmarks like the Lummis House on Pasadena's arroyo, and Will
Rogers' ranch near Pacific Palisades. These are all different
portrayals of the California Colonial, its romantic past and its
manner of settling into California's climate and landscape. Vernacular
and religious structures built between 1769 and 1848, during the
Spanish Mission and Mexican Rancho eras, gave California its unique
character; a look that was subsequently fictionalised in the revival
architecture produced since those colonial days. Particularly
influential on residential work, the colonial styles have indulged in
the rich associations with Spain's culture-employing styles and
ornament from the country's provincial Andalusian, Plateresco,
Churrigueresco, and Desornamentado styles and its ever-present Mudéjar
crafts -- or burrowed into its rustic pioneer roots and depicted as
individual visions of earthy rancho haciendas.
Texas in the Middle Eighteenth Century, Vol. 3 Apr 05 2020 Excerpt
from Texas in the Middle Eighteenth Century, Vol. 3: Studies in
Spanish Colonial, History and Administration Texas in the Middle
Eighteenth Century: Studies in Spanish Colonial, History and
Administration was written by Herbert Eugene Bolton in 1915. This is a
536 page book, containing 178191 words and 17 pictures. Search Inside
is enabled for this title. About the Publisher Forgotten Books
publishes hundreds of thousands of rare and classic books. Find more
at www.forgottenbooks.com This book is a reproduction of an important
historical work. Forgotten Books uses state-of-the-art technology to
digitally reconstruct the work, preserving the original format whilst
repairing imperfections present in the aged copy. In rare cases, an
imperfection in the original, such as a blemish or missing page, may
be replicated in our edition. We do, however, repair the vast majority
of imperfections successfully; any imperfections that remain are
intentionally left to preserve the state of such historical works.
Spain in the Southwest Apr 29 2022 John L. Kessell’s Spain in the
Southwest presents a fast-paced, abundantly illustrated history of the
Spanish colonies that became the states of New Mexico, Arizona, Texas,
and California. With an eye for human interest, Kessell tells the
story of New Spain’s vast frontier--today’s American Southwest and
Mexican North--which for two centuries served as a dynamic yet
disjoined periphery of the Spanish empire. Chronicling the period of
Hispanic activity from the time of Columbus to Mexico’s independence
from Spain in 1821, Kessell traces the three great swells of Hispanic
exploration, encounter, and influence that rolled north from Mexico
across the coasts and high deserts of the western borderlands.
Throughout this sprawling historical landscape, Kessell treats grand

themes through the lives of individuals. He explains the frequent
cultural clashes and accommodations in remarkably balanced terms.
Stereotypes, the author writes, are of no help. Indians could be
arrogant and brutal, Spaniards caring, and vice versa. If we select
the facts to fit preconceived notions, we can make the story come out
the way we want, but if the peoples of the colonial Southwest are seen
as they really were--more alike than diverse, sharing similar
inconstant natures--then we need have no favorites.
The Indian Community of Colonial Mexico Feb 02 2020 This book
contains fifteen essays on land tenure, corporate Organizations,
ideology and village politics
New Mexico Colcha Club Apr 17 2021 "Colcha embroidery, growing out
out of a Spanish love of needlework, flourished in the hands of
colonial women in the isolated province of New Mexico. They wished to
add not only warmth but beauty to their otherwise-practical bedding.
They worked their brightly dyed homespun yarn in a long couching
stitch to create the flowing needlework that came to be called "colcha
embroidery". Women stitched fanciful designs not only on cloth
treasures to be passed through generations but on everyday objects
that were brightened by colcha. Into their embroidery they sewed their
place in history as independent women, proud of their Hispanic
heritage and ability to bring beauty to articles that helped them
survive in the often harsh and dangerous environment. A century later,
colcha was on its way to oblivion. Like many traditional crafts, this
art form that required so much skill and patience was becoming
obsolete as inexpensive and abundant commercial cloth, modern styles,
and machine-made products became more desirable and available." "Fastforward to the 1930s and the Arte Antiguo, a colcha club founded by
twelve Hispanic women in the Espanola Valley of Northern New Mexico
who gather monthly to socialize and invigorate the fading art form.
Spearheaded by the vibrant Teofila Ortiz Lujan, the club heroically
sought to rescue colcha and bring it back to its rightful place as a
cherished custom." "Featuring exquisite examples from museums and
private collections, New Mexico Colcha Club looks at the historical
roots of colcha, its role in the lives of New Mexican women, and
examines the various styles that evolved through its history. At the
core of the book, though, is the ever-lively Teofila, leading the
women of the Arte Antiguo in their very personal mission to save for
posterity the tradition that had so sustained them culturally
Traveling to churches to examine vintage altar cloths, sketching old
patterns, and hunting through attics and archives in search of
examples of the antique embroidery, the Arte Antiguo endeavored to
save colcha from extinction and initiate a revival of the beloved
style. Esther Lujan Vigil, daughter of Teofila, is the inheritor of
her mother's vision. Through her own embroidery and instruction of
others in the craft, she continues Teofila's leadership of colcha's

renaissance and carries on the rich cultural, historical and artistic
tradition."--BOOK JACKET.
Defiance and Deference in Mexico's Colonial North Dec 26 2021 In
their efforts to impose colonial rule on Nueva Vizcaya from the
sixteenth century to the middle of the seventeenth, Spaniards
established missions among the principal Indian groups of present-day
eastern Sinaloa, northern Durango, and southern Chihuahua, Mexico—the
Xiximes, Acaxees, Conchos, Tepehuanes, and Tarahumaras. Yet, when the
colonial era ended two centuries later, only the Tepehuanes and
Tarahumaras remained as distinct peoples, the other groups having
disappeared or blended into the emerging mestizo culture of the
northern frontier. Why were these two indigenous peoples able to
maintain their group identity under conditions of conquest, while the
others could not? In this book, Susan Deeds constructs authoritative
ethnohistories of the Xiximes, Acaxees, Conchos, Tepehuanes, and
Tarahumaras to explain why only two of the five groups successfully
resisted Spanish conquest and colonization. Drawing on extensive
research in colonial-era archives, Deeds provides a multifaceted
analysis of each group's past from the time the Spaniards first
attempted to settle them in missions up to the middle of the
eighteenth century, when secular pressures had wrought momentous
changes. Her masterful explanations of how ethnic identities,
subsistence patterns, cultural beliefs, and gender relations were
forged and changed over time on Mexico's northern frontier offer
important new ways of understanding the struggle between resistance
and adaptation in which Mexico's indigenous peoples are still engaged,
five centuries after the "Spanish Conquest."
California Colony Jan 03 2020 Using a Spanish system of surnames so
readers can trace maternal as well as paternal lineage, Castro names
the majority of Spaniards who settled California and early Americans
who married into Spanish-Mexican families. She also gives locations of
land grants.
Spanish Colonial Silver May 07 2020
Spanish Colonial LIves Jul 09 2020 On their return to New Mexico from
El Paso after the 1680 Pueblo Revolt, the New Mexican settlers were
confronted with continuous raids by hostile Indians tribes, disease
and an inhospitable landscape. In spite of this, in the early and mideighteenth century, the New Mexicans went about their daily lives as
best they could, as shown in original documents from the time. The
documents show them making deals, traveling around the countryside and
to and from El Paso and Mexico City, complaining about and arguing
with each other, holding festivals, and making plans for the future of
their children. It also shows them interacting with the presidio
soldiers, the Franciscan friars and Inquisition officials, El Paso and
Chihuahua merchants, the occasional Frenchman, and their Pueblo Indian
allies. Because many of the documents include oral testimony, we are

able to read what they had to say, sometimes angry, asking for help,
or giving excuses for their behavior, as written down by a scribe at
the time. This book includes fifty-four original handwritten documents
from the early and mid-eighteenth century. Most of the original
documents are located in the Spanish Archives of New Mexico, although
some are from the Bancroft Library at the University of California at
Berkeley, the Archivo General de la Nacion in Mexico City, and
elsewhere. They were selected for their description of Spanish
Colonial life, of interest to the many descendants of the characters
that appear in them, and because they tell a good story. A translation
and transcription of each document is included as well as a synopsis,
background notes, and biographical notes. They can be considered a
companion, in part, to Ralph Emerson Twitchell’s 1914 two volumes, The
Spanish Archives of New Mexico, summarizing the documents of the
Spanish Archives of New Mexico, now available in new editions from
Sunstone Press.
Mexico: bk. I. Boundaries [etc.] Population, Productions, Spanish
colonial system. bk. II. [The wars of independence] bk. III.
Government, Navy and Army, Religion, Revenue, Trade. Appendix of
documents 1809-21. bk. IV. The mines of Mexico Jul 21 2021
The Native Market of the Spanish New Mexican Craftsmen, 1933-1940 Feb
13 2021 Anglo-Americans in New Mexico were a major cause of the
decline of traditional Spanish New Mexican crafts in the nineteenth
century; in a reverse swing, they helped to bring about a revival in
the twentieth century. When the railroad came west in the 1880s life
in New Mexico changed almost overnight, and crafts which had thrived
in isolation declined rapidly. Then in the 1920s and 1930s artists,
anthropologists, educators, and other patrons in the state,
recognizing the unique beauty and charm of New Mexico's Spanish
colonial crafts, saw the need not only to preserve crafts from the
past, but also to encourage their revival in the present. Foremost
among these patrons was Leonora Curtin of Santa Fe. Born into a
prominent but rather bohemian family, she was instrumental in
promoting this revival. In 1934, during the darkest years of the Great
Depression, Native Market was born. This endeavor, which became the
forerunner of today's world famous yearly Santa Fe Spanish Market, was
Leonora's brainchild. Greatly involved in the local art scene of the
times, Leonora recognized the pressing need to preserve the rapidly
vanishing traditional craft production of Spanish speaking artisans of
the region. Through her leadership, dedication, and outreach, New
Mexico's Hispano crafts people and artists were given renewed
opportunities to market their often enchantingly beautiful creations
through the successful commercial venture known as Native Market. This
is that story.
Haciendas Feb 25 2022 Featuring traditional and modern architecture
in Mexico and the southwestern United States, a lavishly illustrated

tour includes key past and present designs while offering coverage of
the influences of Spanish colonial architecture and new techniques.
10,000 first printing.
Early Latin America Jun 07 2020 A brief general history of Latin
America in the period between the European conquest and the
independence of the Spanish American countries and Brazil serves as an
introduction to this quickly changing field of study.
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